
TAYLOR breaks ground for The Carriages At Cedar Rock;
teaming with Landers, HRTH LLC and James Fahy Design 
June 09, 2014 - Upstate New York

TAYLOR, one of the leading regional general contractors, has been awarded the contract for
construction of The Carriages at Cedar Rock. TAYLOR is teaming with a local developer, Peter
Landers, HRTH LLC, and James Fahy Design for design and construction of the 43 luxury
townhomes at 1076 Hatch Rd. The Canandaigua National Bank and Trust Company is providing
HRTH LLC the construction financing for the development. Construction work is currently underway,
with a project completion date slated for December of 2014.
"This development provides Webster and the Rochester community with quality lifestyle townhomes
in a prime location," said TAYLOR president, Karl Schuler. "We are proud to continue our
relationship with Peter Landers, the developer of The Legends at North Ponds and the owner of
many upscale townhome and apartment communities in the greater Rochester area. We are excited
to once again collaborate on another exciting project beneficial to our region."
With an ever-expanding need for lower-maintenance living options in our region, this development
will feature the construction of 10 luxury townhouse buildings containing 43 units on 8.65 acres.
Situated near Bay Towne Plaza and Wegmans, this upscale townhome development will target
more active adults all with attached garages.
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